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Y6 Weekly Bulletin 12th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I would like to start by wishing you a very Happy New Year and hope you had a healthy and 
happy Christmas. 
It has been great to see everyone back for an exciting and busy spring term. 
Today we have Y3 Roman and Celt Day and red team reward time- congratulations to them. 
Next week we look forward to Y3 Wider Opps music lessons with the Richmond Music Trust and our 
first PTA event of the new year- the Bingo night, which is always great fun. 
 
Wishing you the very best for 2024 
 
Alan Went 
Head teacher  
 

Important notices: 
 

➢ Language of the week – Sinhala 
➢ Old / Foreign coins – we cashed in our collection and raised £174.70 so do please dig around 

in those drawers and bring into the school office! 
➢ Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media Webinar – our friends at the MHST are 

running a webinar on 23 and 25th January. See attached flyer for details to book.  
➢ Young interpreter Scheme – we are excited to launch this scheme again. This scheme enables 

pupils to learn how to use their language skills in a variety of ways to help new arrivals to access 
English and feel part of the school as quickly as possible. Children can apply via forms at the 
office. See attached letter for further details.  

➢ Curriculum Newsletters – were sent out last term and are available on the website: Spring 
Curriculum Newsletters 

➢ Stationery – please ensure that your child has stationery equipment in school. Don’t forget that 
our stationery shop is open in the playground every Wednesday.  

➢ Voluntary Contribution – we know that money is tight but please see the attached letter 
regarding supporting the school 

➢ Parent Teacher Meetings – these will be taking place week commencing 26th February. Further 
details will be sent be email regarding booking.  

➢ Cycling Proficiency – details to follow but your child will need a bike, helmet and lock for week 
commencing 5th February. 

➢ Author Visit – we are delighted to have been invited back to Buckingham school to see the 
author: Benjamin Dean talking about his book: ‘The Boy Who Fell from the Sky’. We will be 
walking the children at 10am and returning at 12.30. If you wish to purchase a book for your child 
to take along to get signed by Ben, then please pay on Arbor under Activities and Trips. 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Monday 15th January: Clubs begin 
Thursday 18th January: SATs information evening 6pm  
Friday 19th January:  PTA Bingo Night (see PTA bulletin for details to book) 
Tuesday 23rd January: Author visit to Buckingham (Benjamin Dean) 
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Tuesday 23rd January: Webinar 6pm ‘Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media  
Thursday 25th January:  Webinar 9am ‘Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media  
Monday 29th January: Parent Literacy Workshop 2.30 (see attached flyer) 
Monday 5th February: Cycling week 
Tuesday 6th February: Safer Internet Day 
 
 
Fundraising – Year 6 have our own Amazon Wishlist! Year 6 wishlist Amazon 
 
Mel the lollipop man has noticed that lots of the children walking to school are focussing on their 
mobile phones whist they walk and he is very worried that they are not concentrating and may be in 
danger. We would ask you to remind them about safe use of phones whilst walking.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all at the SATs meeting on Thursday 18th January at 6pm in the 
hall. 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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